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Letter to Environmental Improvement Division
July 6, 1983

It has come to our attention in the past that most of these
"anonymous" complaints are merely complaining about drilling
activity rather than potential pollution hazards. ChalFont
Oil & Gas Company has drilled this well in a professional
manner and in accordance with the 0.C.D. Rules and Regula-
tions and in my opinion this location does not pose a water,
hazardous waste, or solid waste pollution problem.

Sincerely,

ROY E. JOHNSON
Petroleum Geologist

REJ/fd

cc: Mr. Tony Drypolcher
Surface Water Section
P. O. Box 968
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

ChalFont 0il & Gas Co.

One Energy Square, Ste. 1340
4925 Greenville Avenue
Dallas, Texas 75206
Attention: Jim Hudman



